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“Love one another as I have loved you” John 13:34 (Our school Mission) 

 
 

“St. Alban’s Summer Learning Challenges” 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
Learning is fun – I continually find myself learning something new. I usually have two or three 
books on the go and the summer is a great time to catch up! We are being told the more you 
know the more you are able to learn as new learning build on old learning.   
 
I would like as many children as possible to take part in two summer learning challenges. Are you 
up for it? Someone could win the Golden ticket!!!!! I hope it is you.  
 
The challenges are not too hard but they will have a BIG IMPACT on your learning. 
 

Challenge 1 Maths Whizz 
 
 3x 20 mins a week for 6 weeks which is 60 minutes a week for 6 weeks would mean a whole day 
of maths! Will you win a Golden ticket????  
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More Information can be found by clicking the link 

 
http://www.stalbans.wirral.sch.uk/serve_file/1926799 
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Challenge 2 Reading Challenge 

 
 

 
 

More Information can be found by clicking the link  
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

Take care,  

   
John McDonald (Headteacher)  
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